
Lloyd W. Rogers
Professional Engineer

Phone (520) 888-8533
1765 W. Klamath Dr. Email lloyd@rogersce.com
Tucson, AZ 85704 Web https://rogersce.com

October 28, 2021

Jose Torres
31021 W. Monterey Ave
Buckeye, AZ 85396

RE: Manufactured housing
Foundation Inspection
31546 W. Grant St
Buckeye, AZ 85326

Dear Jose,

I hereby certify that I have re- inspected the complete home foundation (including porches and additions) for the above
referenced address.

The design Conforms to the uniform Building Code, 2006 edition; the state of Arizona Rules Title 4. COMMERCE,
PROFESSIONS AND OCCUPATIONS, Chapter 34. BOARD OF MANUFACTURED HOUSING, Article 2. INSTALLATION
STANDARDS AND CODES; The Permanent Foundations Guide for Manufactured Housing, Revised HUD-007584,
September 1996, and HUD’s Manufactured Home Construction and Safety Standards and meets FHA Standards. The
additions/ porches do not endanger the structural integrity of the home. I found no evidence along the marriage line to
indicate that the home has been moved from another site. The footings are designed for the existing soil conditions.

If you have any questions regarding the inspection please call us at the above number.
Respectfully,

Lloyd W. Rogers, P.E.


